Hello,
Here are the views from Kemi.

The City of Kemi shares the common idea of Task Force to further develop the strategy and
performance of the UBC. The amendments proposed to the UBC internal regulations and statute
would enhance the performance and efficience of the institutions of UBC.

The idea of defining more clearly who is a member of some commission is welcomed and it would
most likely increase the commitment to the work inside the commisions. Still we have to consider how
to keep the work of different commission open to everyone and quarantee easy acces to those who
are interested to join the work.

The proposed ideas are in a line with the idea to make the work of UBC more efficient and task
oriented. The City of Kemi sees that UBC has done valuable work within the municipal sector and has
raised up the ideas and needs upraising from different municipals.

The City of Kemi expresses its gratitude to those who have put a lot of effort to develope the new
strategy proposals for UBC.

Sincerely Yours

Jukka Vilen



